
 

 

December 23, 2020 
 
Stephanie Nelson 
Executive Director, 
BC Broiler Hatching Egg Commission 
 
By email:  stephanie@bcbhec.com 
 
RE:  Hatchery Margin, Breeder Chick and Vaccine Pricing Feedback Information Process. 
 
Dear Stephanie, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence related to this matter dated December 10, 2020. 
 
The Directors of the BCCMB discussed your invitation to comment on the documents but were 
uncertain on how to properly interpret the tables and their potential impact on the day old 
chick price.  Therefore, the BCCMB is not prepared at this time to support the proposed 
hatchery margin amendments as presented without further presentation to gain a better 
understanding of the data and implications on the chick price to chicken growers. 
 
The Board would appreciate it if you and Joshua could attend our Board meeting on January 13, 
2021 to provide further clarification of your proposed amendments.  In the meantime, we 
request an extension to your January 4, 2021 deadline for providing feedback. 
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 

 
 
B. Vanderspek 
Executive Director 
BC Chicken Marketing Board 
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